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pbscommissions - CDP_2018-

011 (Williamstown Friendly Village); Request to Continue

From:  Tara Jackson <tara@wcplan.com>

To: Brent Schultz <schultzb@mendocinocounty.org>, Julia Acker <ackerj@mendoc...
Date: 10/21/2020 4:56 PM

Subject: CDP_2018-0011 (Williamstown Friendly Village); Request to Continue

Cc: pbscommissions <pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.org>, Mark Cliser <cliser...

Dear Coastal Permit Administrator,
We respectfully request that item 3a, CDP_2018-0011 be continued to the December CPA hearing.

The applicant and ourselves would like more time to review the conditions of approval and their
recent modifications.

Sincerely,

Tara Jackson, Planner

Wynn Coastal Planning, Inc. Mendocin
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Disclaimer

The information contained in this message and any attachments may be privileged, confidential and protected from
disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution

or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify

us immediately then permanently delete the email. Thank you.
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